Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Construction Industry Licensing Board
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on March 7, 2023, the Construction Industry Licensing Board, received a petition for variance or waiver filed by Mark E. Sapp. Petitioner is seeking a variance or waiver of Section 489.118, Florida Statutes, Section 489.105(3)(a)-(p), Florida Statutes and Section 489.115, Florida Statutes, regarding the certification of registered contractors and grandfathering provisions. Petitioner seeks a variance or waiver from the Board regarding an exception to the contractor licensure requirements contained in Section 489.118, Florida Statutes, 489.105(3)(a)-(p), Florida Statutes and Section 489.115, Florida Statutes.
A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Amanda Ackermann, Executive Director, Construction Industry Licensing Board, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1039 or telephone: (850)487-1395, or by electronic mail to Amanda.Ackermann@myfloridalicense.com. Comments on this petition should be filed with the Construction Industry Licensing Board within 14 days of publication of this notice.
